	Ref No.:   FOI-2425-SG14519

	Date FOI request received: 3 April 2024

	Date FOI response: 25 April 2024

	REQUEST: 
I would like to request a copy of any Data Protection Impact Assessments the Trust has relating to the use of Oxevision or other Oxehealth technology. If it is not clear from the documents themselves, please provide the approximate dates when they were last updated and when they were last reviewed.
For accessibility, please provide any documents in a text-based format where possible (that is, no images of text, please; text in files like PDFs, etc. is fine). Thank you.


	OUR RESPONSE:  
This information is exempt from disclosure under Section 22 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 as it is currently only held in draft format. We have applied the public interest test and consider that in all the circumstances of the case, the public interest in maintaining the exemption outweighs the public interest in disclosing the information. The information will be available once the formal governance processes have been finalised.


